Pec Direzione

Da: Natasha Pavlovic <natasha.paviovicl@gmail.com>
Inviato: domenica 12 aprile 2015 15:25

Oggetto Fasrmbavrevimiant a1 TR
Ministero dell’Ambiente e della Tutela del Territorio e
del Mare — D.G. Valutazioni e Autorizzazioni Ambientali

To whom it may concern, ot DVA~2015-O0RGAT gl 4042015

Please do not allow for oil drilling to start or continue in the Adriatic. Oil drilling anywhere in the world
doesn't come with great risk. We all know of catastrophic impact any spill has, however, in a sea as small as
Adriatic, oil spill may cause irreversible damage. The eco-system in such a small sea is too week to be able
to recover from the damage the spill would cause. We, have responsibility to our future generations, and all
other species on this planet to ensure clean seas, oceans, air and water.

Today we can do that, let's shift the focus on clean energy, and leave this planet a little better then we found

1t.

Thank you!

Natasha Pavlovic
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